To all potential bidders

19 April 2017

In response to the question:

For clarification, will tender packs be able to be
[bookmark: _GoBack]received on the 1st May, this being the May Bank Holiday or will these need to be received in advance of this, potentially the preceding Friday or at the latest the Saturday?


Yesterday, Greenham Parish Council have elected to extend the deadline for tenders for their Control Tower Project Management role to cease of business 2nd May 2017. This allows bidders to either dispatch their tenders no later than on the Friday before the May bank holiday, or deliver by hand on the day after the bank holiday. This should alleviate a little of the time compression to complete your tender. 

For transparency and openness, all those companies expressing an interest have been informed of this extended deadline and notice has been posted on the contract finder .gov website.

D J Fowler
Clerk
Greenham Parish Council
Suite 23, Liberty House
Greenham Business Park, Greenham RG19 6HS
01635 564900

etz

et Gt T e g s e b
B e
et i b o e by o S
A s
paetts

e g i s v o

otk
e A—



